
  
 

 
 

      
      

 “The Peace Tanabata Festival” is the program 
that the 3 Menettes Clubs in Sendai have been 
involved in for many years. Since the day of the 
Sendai Tanabata Festival, one of the three major 
festivals in the northeastern region of Japan, 
takes place on August 6, the same day as the 
atomic bomb was dropped in Hiroshima, they 
thought that their appeal of the tragedy in 
Hiroshima at the Tanabata Festival could help 
the public become more aware of atomic bombs 
and that the appeal would not let the memories of 
the tragedy fade away. For that purpose, the club 
members started making streamers of thousands 
of origami paper cranes in 1976 to decorate the 
scenes of the festival. Since then, they receive 
over one million origami cranes from all over the 
country every year. During this Asia Pacific Area 
Convention, participants will be welcomed by the 
streamers of the Peace Tanabata Festival made 
with the origami cranes contributed by Y’s 
Menettes from all over Japan. 
 

The Peace Tanabata Festival 
 

The Y’s Menettes’ Programs are going on during the Convention at Sakura Room. 
Please come and enjoy our hospitality. 

 

Please come and enjoy 
tea ceremony.  
(July 19 only)  

 

 

Y’s Menettes’ Programs（２） 

Peace Tanabata streamers to 
decorate the convention venue 
are being made with folded 
cranes delivered from 
Menettes of each District. 
(Photo taken on March 23rd.) 

 
We will welcome you with all 
our hearts. 
 

Looking forward to seeing you in Sendai.  
 

http://keishoblog.com/wp-content/uploads/2018/09/3fe5a27a7058a87cadd855a06abb6c9a.jpg

